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John Chow

[ fully support the RVR.
As a manager of a local business in Brightling, I see very little negative impact. The additional visits will be

welcome.

I'live just down from the proposed crossing and have no concerns of the occasional closures. If anything, it
will help to reduce the speed of vehicles on the main road.

The rail will be quite close (~100 m) to my rear fence and again have no concerns. I believe my property
value will improve. No issues with noise or air pollution as it'll be a light usage system.

The A21 crossing is of little concern as the times when closed will be outside peak times and limited times
of the year. The pedestrian crossing is acceptable and that is used far more often in peak times and year
round.

The additional tourist will help keep shops viable and allow some that have closed to reopen. This is great.

The issues of parking is concerning, however there is paid parking available band from my observations,
parking is available during weekends.

My daughter loved going on the train last time, and I've no issues it impacting her.
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